
Important Notice to Jurors Regarding Jury Payments 
 

All payments to jurors for their Jury Service will be via U.S. Treasury Check and issued by the 

Kansas City disbursing office. All checks will state "U.S. Treasury, Kansas City, MO" at the top, 

and will be mailed in a U.S. Treasury envelope with limited information regarding the purpose 

of the payment located at the bottom of the check. The District Court Clerk's Office will make 

every attempt to provide disbursement information to jurors through supplied jury materials. 

 

If you receive a treasury payment and require additional information, please contact the Jury 

Information Line at 612-664-5100. 


